
Ref. No. FSe, S69 

With kind regards, 

This is to inform all concerned that the International Conference on "Sustainable Environment for Agriculture, Biodiversity, Technology and Market for Next Generation (SEABTMG-2025)", which was scheduled to be held on 13-14 Septem ber 2025 at Himachal Pradesh University, Shimla, is postponed due to unavoidable circumstances arising from flash landslides and heavy rains in the region. 

(Convener) 

HIMACHAL PRADESH UNIVERSITY 
(NAAC ACCREDITED A' GRADE UNIVERSITY) 

DEPARTMENT OF FORENSIC SSCIENCE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIORNMETAL SCINCE 
SUMMER HILL, SHIMLA-171005 

In the interest of the safety of participants and smooth conduct of the event, the conference is being rescheduled for the last week of October 2025. The exact dates will be announced shortly. 

SEABTMG-2025 

All registered participants and delegates are requested to kindly take note of this change. We regret the inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

& 

NOTICE 

(Chairman) 

Dated: 09-09-2025 

Department of Forensic Science and Department of Environmental Sciences 
Himachal Pradesh University, Shimla. 
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